G.R.A.C.E. Retreat

God Centered

Renewal of Faith & Prayer

Adoration MarCh 26”’ - 29th
Christian Values

Evangelism

Registration Form
Name
Address
Home Phone Work Phone
E-mail

If you have any specific dietary needs, please specify.

Emergency contact person
Phone
Enclosed, please find my registration fee of $

Please detach and return the above portion with registration fee.

The Men’s retreat is presented by a group of church lay men, with spiritual
direction provided by a designated clergy member. The goal of the retreat
is to strengthen your faith, allow for self-examination of its application in
your daily life, renew yourself spiritually and to build strong and lasting
friendships within the community.

The retreat begins Thursday evening March 26, 2015 with check-in at 6pm in
the St. John’s Memorial Hall. Transportation to and from the retreat center
will be provided. We will return to St. John on Sunday March 29, 2015 for the
10:45 am Worship service. Areception will follow the service for your family
and friends.

The cost for the retreat is $ 130.00. A registration fee of $50.00 must be
submitted with this form in order to reserve your place. The balance is due
at the Thursday check-in.

PLEASE NOTE: Financial difficulties should not prevent anyone from
attending the Retreat. If you are unable to pay all or part of the fee, or need
further information regarding the Retreat, please contact either

Scott Baker (210) 313 9327
Norm Saathoff (210) 872-9850

Approximately 7-10 days prior to the Retreat, you will receive a letter
describing the necessities you should bring as well as emergency phone
numbers. Please make your checks out to:

ST. JOHN’S LUTHERAN CHURCH
502 E. NUEVA ST., SAN ANTONIO, TX.78205



